Rural Municipality of Kingsley No. 124

Box 239 Phone: 306-736-2272
Kipling, SK Fax: 306-736-2798
S0G 250 Email: rm124{@sasktel.net

August 21%, 2015
To Whom it may Concern

Letter of Support for the TransCanada Energy East Pipeline Project Application

The following motion was passed at the July 8", 2015 meeting of the Council of the Rural
Municipality of Kingsley No. 124:

“That the RM of Kingsley write a letter of support for the approval and construction of the
TransCanada Energy East Pipeline Project. Carried.”

Council believes that pipelines such as the proposed TransCanada Energy East Pipeline are a
reasonable and practical way to meet current demands for oil, given the current alternatives.

The RM of Kingsley wishes you success in your application to the National Energy Board.

Yours tealy

G. Boupg,
Acting Administrator



